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Hull Rec 2024 Registration is now available! 
We offer a wide variety of activities for all ages including swimming  

lessons, nature activities, book clubs, baseball/softball, sand  

volleyball, etc. Please scan the QR codes below to register for our  

Spring Soccer Program. Also, our Facebook Page will have up-to-date 

information on all of our offerings, including the 2024 Rec Flyer.  
                         

   Spring Soccer:     Facebook Page: 

 

 

 

From  our  

City Administrator 

Heidi Kramer 

When driving past Hull’s new Fareway Grocery Store, it can be hard to see  
progress. Since the building was “buttoned up” allowing for interior work over 
the cold winter months, the outside has not changed much. However, progress 
is being made and significantly more progress will be made in the next few 
weeks. 

The main plumbing lines are in place, the concrete floor has been poured and 
cured, and the site is ready for so much more. Scott, the Ball Team supervisor, 
has several subcontractors scheduled to work on the Fareway Store over the 
next three weeks. While you may not see much progress on the outside, be 
looking for the trucks for the subcontractors. 

 

Tuesday, March 19th is the first day 
of Spring and it sure feels good to 
be able to say that!  The seasons 

seem to go by quickly when  
working for the City in that every 

season brings something new.  As 
we have  mentioned in a previous 

newsletter & correspondence,  
the City of Hull has hired Kiers  
Plumbing to install new water  

meters into the homes and  
businesses in Hull and this project 
is well underway.  I find it exciting 

to be able to better serve the City of 
Hull residents with this new water 
meter reading system.  We extend 
our appreciation to you for your 
cooperation and patience as we 
navigate through this process!   

The city has recently hired a new 
Garbage Operator-Andrew Hinds. 

Please continue to contact the  
City Office for all your garbage 
needs and your request will be  

forwarded to Andrew. If  you see  
Andrew out and about, please  
extend him a warm welcome! 

 



Do you have your address on your house or  

building?? Street address numbers are needed in  

an emergency and it is also Iowa law and a  

Hull ordinance. Make sure the numbers are  

visible from the street and are at least 4” in height.  

Install them for your safety!! 

City ordinance requires all 

golf carts within City limits 

to be registered and have 

a current permit decal  

displayed on the golf cart. 

If you don’t have a  

current decal, stop in at  

the City Office. 

 

Need a building permit? The City of Hull requires a building  

permit for patios, new construction, accessory buildings and  

remodeling projects with structural changes. Building permits are 

available online (cityofhull.org) or at the City Office. 

Summer is right around the corner and the  

City of Hull is accepting applications for  

 lifeguards and concession stand workers. 

Lifeguards need certification, which is 

available at the All Seasons Center in Sioux Center.  

Applications can be found on our City website  

under documents or at the City Office.  

Call 712-439-1521 for more Information. 

 The City of Hull will be providing a Hazardous Waste Trailer on 

Tuesday, May 7, from 1 pm—3 pm. The trailer will be located on  

the old creamery lot on Main St, across from D&K Doors. 

 

The process and tradition of properly  
retiring an American flag can be taken care of 
at our local American Legion. Your American 
flag will be properly retired with the respect 
and gravity that it is entitled. This is a time-

honored tradition and one that carries a great 
significance. Please drop off your retired flags 
in the bin outside the American Legion Room, 
located in the Community Building basement.  

Hull Public Library News 

The library is excited to announce the addition of new board  

bookshelves!. These shelves make it easier for kids to look through the 

books and find  what they are looking for. Bring  the kids and  let  

them experience how helpful the new shelves are! 
 

The Summer Reading program is right around the corner and  

preparations are beginning! This year’s theme is Read, Renew, Repeat! 

Registration will begin after school ends for the year.  
 

We look forward to seeing you at the library! 

The City of Hull will be flushing hydrants the end of April, or the 

beginning of May. Watch our social media page for exact dates. 

Monthly testing of our warning sirens will be held the first 

Friday of each month, April—September, 10:00 am. 

 

The City of Hull invites you to enjoy our beautiful parks &  
                              shelter houses. If you would like to reserve a 
                                         shelter house for a gathering, please  

                                          contact the City Office, 712-439-1521. 


